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To Ontario Energy Board,

 
As a concerned citizen of Ontario, I felt compelled to write to say that I do not agree with the
proposed Dawn-Parkway pipeline expansion through Hamilton.

Ontario needs to follow its environmental plan and decrease emissions, this natural gas
pipeline would move in the opposite direction and increase our carbon pollution.

The Ontario Energy Board need to consider alternatives like investments in energy efficiency,
conservation and renewable energy instead of projects like this.

Further, allowing the construction of this pipeline under the Spencer Creek would seem to
miss any consideration of impacts to species at risk and ecosystems from construction and
leaks. Ecological studies for projects like this need to happen before a review is conducted, not
after. 

Please cancel this project or if further consideration is to be made, I feel it would be reckless
without first holding a fully transparent oral hearing, open to the public. The Enbridge Dawn-
Parkway pipeline proposal affects all people living in Ontario.

Shaine Macleod




